
 
 

Railway policing, along with the docks, waterways, and others 
once policed by BTP, has one of the richest and most diverse 
of any police history in the country. BTPHG was formed in 
2009 to preserve and communicate this history. Without it, 
historians of the future could not understand the past. 

 
What is history? 
Essentially of course it’s the people - who they were what they did and what debt is 
owed to them. We can portray this through service records, photographs, stories, 
documents and artefacts. Some sixty-eight of our officers have died in the line of duty 
and at least five were from acts of violence. It is important not to forget these things. 

 
BTPHG is open to all retired and serving 
members of the British Transport Police.  
Membership is currently more than two hundred, 
including a number of serving officers. It costs 
just £12 to join with nothing further to pay, ever. 
You would be very welcome to join us - to actively 
participate or simply to support the Group.  

 
Have a look at the website to see some of the 
projects going on, the Roll of Honour, the Awards 
and some of the stories and photos.  There is still 
much work to do and the website is growing 
apace, it has already gained much praise.   
 
We publish:  

● History Lines, a monthly e-newsletter and 
● The BTPHG Year Book in hard copy 

 
     Why not join us? You too are a part of our history. You can do it easily online at -  
 
 
 
 


